
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th December 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As I’m sure you’ll understand, Christmas will be quite different in school this year due to the restrictions 

that have been placed on us. I want to assure you that we will be doing all we can to ensure that students 

enjoy this festive period in school. Our Christmas Tree has arrived and KS4 will be decorating it today 

along with the hall and café.  Here are a few of the things that will be taking place over the next couple 

of weeks.   

 

 Thursday 10th - Family Zoom Bingo - 7pm to 8.30pm – Mr McCarthy has sent a letter out about 
this, please book your family zoom ticket 
 

 Monday 14th - Carol Service broadcast to classes in the last lesson – students will be recording 
this next week and it will be available to watch on the school website in the video gallery from 
Tuesday 15th. 
 

 Tuesday 15th - Christmas Lunch will happen in two sittings with Y11/7/8 in the first sitting and 
Y9/10 in the second sitting.  If you would like your son or daughter to have the Innovate 
Christmas lunch please book on their website. 

 

 Wednesday 16th - Movie morning / Talent Show afternoon – classes will be recording lip-
synched videos which will be broadcast to classrooms with voting for the best act 

 

 Thursday 17th - Prizegiving Assembly will take place in year groups in the hall and compilation 
of all the years will be available to watch in the website gallery on Friday 18th. 

 

 Friday 18th -Last day of term -  MUFTI in classes with school finishing at 1.30pm 
 

We would have loved to have been able to welcome parents to our events but we hope that you will 

enjoy watching the videos we post in our gallery. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Walsh 


